
From: Tanner Coe [mailto:tannercoe@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2012 6:54 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: Power Plant 
 

Tanner Coe 
7778 Britt Place 

Santee, CA 
6-24-12 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I believe that the Quail Brush Power Plant is an unnecessary and hurtful addition to our loved community, 
Santee. I oppose to any operations in the open space where it is being planned to be put. Santee is a 
growing community with many elderly and children living in mobile homes. 3 schools are located within 
1/4 mile of where it is being planned. Also, Mission Trails regional park is located around the space, and 
the smoke spewing out of the pipes will harm Santee's beloved wildlife. However, I do oppose any 
natural energy such as wind energy or solar energy. 
 

Thank you for your consideration, 
 

Tanner Coe-12 year old  
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